MelaNoMore

St Luke's Melanoma Support Group

Coronavirus Covid – 19

Suspension of meetings

www.melanomore.net

21.03.2020

Dear Friends

We are sorry about the current situation for everyone, and most particularly for the Clinical Staff in the Hospital generally and those working in St Luke's Cancer Centre. Our thanks go to them.

We have decided to stop making further plans for Support Group meetings alongside clinics until we know the situation going forward on a longer term basis. Our first afternoon tea drop in alongside the Thursday afternoon clinics on 5th March was a success, and we plan to try to do this on a monthly basis in future. We will update the Website as necessary and will notify you through that media, plus by posters in the Cancer Centre when we plan our next Support Group meetings.

Please keep safe during this difficult time.

Best Wishes

Paul

Paul (Duhig), Chairman, MelaNoMore